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EXECUTIVE OFFICE
OF THE PRESICENT

UNITED STATES-MEXICO COMMISSION FOR BORDER DEVELOPMENT AND FRIENDSHIP

1800 G Street N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20525

Office of the Fhairmon August 23, 1968
U.S. Section

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

I have just now returned to Washington after visiting other
Texas cities upon my departure from Corpus Christi.

Again, Hector, let me extend to you primarily, and to the
other members of the American G. I. Forum, my most sincere
congratulations on the fine and outstanding Convention. I
thought that Vice President Humphrey's participation was
great and I truly enjoyed his talk.

My appreciation to you for the invitation to attend and to
participate in the activities of the Convention. Delfina
also enjoyed very much the opportunity to see your sister,
for she is very fond of her.

Let me know when you are coming up to Washington again, as
we are looking forward to your next visit.

With warm personal regards and best wishes.

Sincerely,

Raymond Telles
Ambassador



